
 

  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
February 7, 2020 

      

Flood Recovery Information Session  

 
The Regional District of Nanaimo will host a community information session for residents affected by the 
flooding.  Do you want to find out what support is available and how to move forward after experiencing 
a significant weather-related incident? Join us and other agencies at this drop-in session for residents 
recently impacted by flooding events. 
 

Flood Recovery Information Session 
Cedar Community Hall 
2388 Cedar Rd. 
Wednesday, Feb 12, 2020 
2:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

 
If residents cannot attend the drop-in session, they can reach out to our Emergency Services Department, 
at 250-390-4111 or by email at emergencyservices@rdn.bc.ca for more flood recovery information.   
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